
From: Flynn, Joe [Joe.Flynn@vermont.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 1:50 PM 
To: Pepper, James 
CC: Flynn, Joe 
Subject: Re: Drug Impaired Driving Executive Summary 
 

 
Hi James, 
Reading this over it is quite comprehensive. Though I would reiterate our phone conversation the 
equipment cost stated vs. the list Dr. Conti drafted. I would have to speak with she and Chris Cole, 
perhaps total equipment needs falls across 2 FFY's. Also the total cost of 2 chemists looks slightly low to 
me. However, I see nothing problematic she syncing finite numbers. I'll be around the statehouse later if 
you wish to discuss in person. 
 
Thank you, 
Joe  

Joe Flynn 
Deputy Commissioner 
State of Vermont 
Department of Public Safety 
45 State Drive 
Waterbury, VT  05671-1300 
joe.flynn@vermont.gov 
  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Feb 9, 2016, at 13:02, Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Hi Joe, 
 
The attached document has a summary of what gov highway safety is going to spend on 
impaired driving. Can you cross reference with your asks for marijuana and see if there 
is any overlap.  
 
Thanks, 
 
JP 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Cole, Chris" <Chris.Cole@vermont.gov> 
Date: February 9, 2016 at 12:42:36 PM EST 
To: "Pepper, James" <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Drug Impaired Driving Executive Summary 
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FYI…. 

<Drug Impaired Driving Executive Summary.docx> 


